
Application for the Brodie Weeks Memorial Scholarship 2023 

Deadline for entries: April 7, 2023 

The Brodie Weeks Memorial Scholarship was started in honor of our son & 

brother, Brodie Alexander Weeks, who was a student at Chester County High 

School until his tragic death in August of 2013. It is our hope to bless others while 

carrying on his legacy. 

The amount of the scholarship this year will be $1500 and one scholarship will be 

awarded. 

 

Name: 

 

 In 500 to 1000 words (if you go over that is ok) please tell us a little about 

yourself, including what you plan to do beyond high school, and what you are 

passionate about in life. 

 

 Please use this as your cover sheet and attach your essay to it and return to 

Mr. Insell by the deadline above.  

 

Thank you! 

Brent, Stephanie, and Kyle Weeks 


